
MARLTON CHRISTIAN ACADEMY  PRESCHOOL 
625 E. Main St., Marlton, NJ 08053 

 

         December 1, 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 

It is hard to believe that it’s December.  Christmas is coming upon us rapidly and with it the celebration of Hope 
and Joy that we have in our Savior! Our Thanksgiving Feast was an exciting day and enjoyed by all.  The children loved dressing up 
as Native Americans, Pilgrims, and Turkeys for the feast. They made place mats and table center pieces. The menu was certainly a 
“kid-friendly” hit. Thank you to Ms. Nona for planning this event and to all our parent volunteers who helped to make it an 
overwhelming success.  
 

This month our children will be making Christmas gifts to Jesus and cards for their families.  Of course,  they will be singing special 
songs and learning the Christmas story;  the good news that Jesus came to bring salvation and joy. Operation Christmas Child 
received over 100 boxes to send overseas,  Thank you for your participation! 
 

Our Preschool students are preparing for a wonderful Christmas Concert on Friday, December 13th at 10AM. Doors to MCA will 
be opened at 9:00AM for families. Please do not arrive earlier. All students regardless of their schedule are invited to be dropped 
off in their classrooms no later than 9:30AM.  The concert will begin promptly at 10:00 AM.  Students who are not scheduled for 
care are asked to be picked up by 11:30AM. 
Our Transitional Kindergarten will be performing with Elementary K-5th on Friday, December 13th at 7PM.  The church doors will 
open at 6:30PM. TK students must arrive by 6:40 PM.   More info will follow. 
  
Parents, please help us by  staying current with Tuition Payments. December Tuition will be due during the Holiday  Break.  Tuition 
can be paid before the break or mailed in by Dec. 27th. Thank you. 
 

School Closure Information  :                
Parents can sign up for Emergency Notifications and for School Delays and Closings Via Text Alerts to your cell phones through the 
Remind App. You can opt out anytime by replying: unsubscribe any time. See the office for sign up directions. 
You can also listen to KYW News Radio  1060AM, kyw1060.com or see Scroll on CBS 3.  Our Number is 3457.      Lastly, you can 
check the Cable Educational Channel :   
If Evesham Twp. Public Schools are closed, we will be closed. 
If Evesham Twp. Public Schools are open 2 hours late,  we  will open  at 10:00a.m.  Please  note that we are NOT Evesham/Marlton  
Preschool, we are Marlton Christian Academy Elementary & Preschool. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD: 
     Dec. 13    MCA Preschool 24th Annual Christmas Concert – 10AM 
 Dec. 13    MCA TK and Elementary Christmas Concert – 7PM 
 Dec. 19, 20  Happy Birthday Jesus Parties       

                Dec. 24, 25  Christmas Holidays – MCA closed. No Holiday Care Available.                                                                
 Dec. 23, 26, 27, 30, 31 Christmas Break -  MCA Preschool will be closed.                                                            
    Holiday Care will be open for full day children only.  Full Day Students  must turn in the Holiday Care 
    form by Dec. 13th in order to attend. 

  Jan. 1 – Wed.  New Years Holiday – MCA closed. No Holiday Care Available. 
      Jan. 2 – Thu.  MCA will reopen for all students after Christmas Break. 

  
We Invite you and your family to:                                                                                                                                                                      

Marlton Assembly of God Christmas Service, “Savior” 
Saturday, Dec. 21st    6 PM   MAG Christmas Worship Service                                                          

Sunday, Dec. 22nd    9 AM, 10:45AM   MAG Christmas Worship Services                                                          
Tuesday, Dec. 24th    3PM  & 5PM   MAG Christmas Eve Candlelight Service                                                                                       

We at MCA pray that your Christmas will be a blessing and a time of refreshing for your 
entire  family.    We pray that you will experience the Hope and Joy of following Jesus 

throughout the new year.                                                                                                                                    

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year ,                                                                                                                                                

Miriam Wegner and the Staff of Marlton Christian Academy 


